MEETING SUMMARY of GOLF COURSE COMMITTEE - April 10, 1972

Members Present: Don Brooks Vincent Paccadolmi
David Canfield Ray Phelan
Fred Orrico Gino Torcellini
Members Absent:  Paul McDevitt Judge Shields

Correspondence was read aloud from Contractors interested in bidding for
work, P & Z Legal Notice as wes published April 6, 1972 in the "Press",
and a letter from Mrs. Sharp explaining her absence from the meeting due
to prior commitment to the Board of Finance during their busy time.

The Committee determined that on the following Saturday, April 15th,
Members and other volunteers would stake the design plan as submitted by
George Fazio., The plan involved was somewhat different from the one
proposed in the "Ridgefidd Press" and presented to the Planning & Zoning
Commission. Minor alternations were made withregard to the hole crossing
the main swamp. It was determined that Don Brooks, Ray Phelan, Fred Orrico
and others performing the staking on the site would also negotiate a
contract for tree clearing. Town Counsel, Ed Dowling appeared before the
committee and discussed the proposed contract with George Fazio. Final
contract was to be negotiated with Tom Fazio when he visited the site on
Thursday (following that meeting.)

Mr,. Dowling also discussed with the Committee the establishment of a Golf
Commission composed of the present members, similar to the one in Danbury.
He proposed that the Commission be established at the Town Meeting of
April 19th, subject to the approval of the Selectmen.

Ray Phelan was appoiﬁted Vice-Chairman of the Golf Committee,

Committee Reports were made--Dave Canfield on Finance, Vince Paccadolmi on
hiring of a Superintendent, Fred Orrico on the electrical power, Ray Phelan
on tree clearing and Don Brooks made a progress report on the Architect's
work.,

"The Committee voted unanimously to name the Golf Course "Dlhy~-Ridge Golf
Course™. The name will be submitted to the Selectmen for approval,

A request was made by Mrs, Dlhy's niece to include in our plan a fence
closing off their property from the access road. The Chairman advised
First Selectman Joseph McLinden that such a plan will be implemented.

The following bills were approved for payment: -
(1) Henrici Associates -- Surveying $1,000.00

(2) Aero Service, Philadelphia -- Topo Map - 735.00
(3) Ridgefield Photo Shop for blue prints of

Site Maps 47 .00
(4) Don Brooks for reimbursement for phone calls, 48,15

supplies (stakes, measuring tape and paint) 22,49



